
Ludgvan Parish Council – Emergency Scheme of Delegation 

Adopted at the 12 January 2022 meeting of the parish council as part of the parish council’s 

response to the Covid-19 risks, restrictions, and potential future impacts on the operation of 

the parish council. 

The wording of the Emergency Scheme of Delegation is: 

That the Council delegates authority to the Clerk in consultation with the Chairman and 

Vice-Chairman and informed by consultation with members of the Council, to take any 

actions necessary with associated expenditure up to £5,000 per item of expenditure agreed, 

to protect the interests of the community and ensure council business continuity during the 

period of the Coronavirus pandemic where it is deemed inappropriate to meet. 

 

Dated 12 January 2022 

 


